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25/05/2023 
 
 
 
Mr Roger Howlett 
Tasmanian Planning Commission 
GPO Box 1691 
Hobart Tas 7001 
tpc@planning.tas.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Howlett, 

Draft Planning Directive No.9 and draft amendment 01/2022 to the State Planning Provisions 
Container Refund Scheme – Exemptions and Special Provisions 

TasWater advises that, having considered the nature of the Directive and draft amendment and 
reviewed the associated documents, that we do not object to the Directive or the draft amendment.  
We have no other comments for the TPC and do not wish to be notified of, nor attend, any 
subsequent hearings. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Al Cole 
Acting Development Assessment Manager  
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